SFST to attend 55th Asian Development
Bank Annual Meeting in Philippines

The Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury, Mr Christopher
Hui, will depart for Manila, the Philippines, next Monday (September 26) for
the 55th Annual Meeting of the Board of Governors of the Asian Development
Bank (ADB).

On the sidelines of the meeting, Mr Hui will meet with the President of
the ADB, Mr Masatsugu Asakawa, ADB senior personnel and other financial
officials attending the annual meeting. He will also meet with senior
officials of the Philippine government, as well as have a dialogue with
businesspeople invited by Asia Society Philippines.

Mr Hui will return to Hong Kong on September 29. During his absence, the
Under Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury, Mr Joseph Chan, will
act as the Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury.
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